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ABB Australia Pty Limited 
601 Blackburn Road 
NOTTING HILL  VIC  3168 
 
 
Dear  
 
RIS SUBMISSION—EXTENSION OF RCBO PROHIBITION 
 
Thank you for providing a submission on behalf of ABB Australia. 
 
Energy Safe Victoria (ESV) received five submissions in response to the RIS which included 
similar comments on several issues.  As such, ESV has prepared a general response to these 
comments a copy of which is attached. 
 
After considering the submissions received, ESV has not changed its position on the need for 
the RCBO prohibition to be extended for a further 10 years.  As such, ESV has recommended 
that the Director of Energy Safety proceed with the extension of the prohibition. 
 
Copies of the submissions received, ESV's responses to them and its statement of reasons are 
also available on ESV's website (Click on About>Legislation and regulations>Regulatory 
Impact Statement).   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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